





Legal Notice    
Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of Whately

Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals of Whately will hold a public hearing on Thursday, October 5, 2023 at 6:40 PM. Kaylee and Brett Bean, of Granby, have applied for a special permit to create a flag lot from existing lot 17-0-03 on Webber Rd., which is owned by Harlan Bean. The hearing will take place virtually via Zoom. The rules of decorum for a public hearing remain in effect and the chairperson will seek comments from the public when appropriate to do so. Application for the special permit is to be considered under the provisions of the Whately Zoning Bylaws as provided by M.G.L. c. 40A. This notice is also published electronically on www.recorder.com/Public-Notices and www.masspublicnotices.org.  

Meeting ID: 861 8649 0183       Passcode: 528644

Access the hearing via computer link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86186490183?pwd=VTdrTS9odVpPVW1GL1QwK0FzS1hHQT09
 
Access the hearing via US toll-free telephone:
Use 1-877-853-5247 or 1-888-788-0099    
  									               Roger Lipton, Chair
							          Zoning Board of Appeals
							               August 21 & 28, 2023
							

